
From:   Laurie Sussman   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   January 03, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0104-EX-CR-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Rockwell Collins, Inc. has attached a copy of its waiver agreement with SITA to its pending application for
renewal of license WH2XNM.  The SITA waiver (reference number RC-VAQ/068) has been extended
through December 31, 2018.    

Accordingly, Rockwell Collins, Inc. requests continued processing of its pending renewal application.    

Sincerely,

Susannah Larson
HARRIS, WILTSHIRE &amp; GRANNIS LLP
1919 M Street NW, Eighth Floor
Washington, DC 20036
Phone: (202) 730-1347
email: slarson@hwglaw.com

Counsel for Rockwell Collins, Inc.


